
 

 

 

BRADLEY POLICE AND FIRE COMMISSION 

 
COMMISSIONERS  
Jaclin Hernandez, Chairman  
John Arrington, Secretary 
Chuck Gonczy, Commissioner 
 
Chairman Hernandez called the regular meeting of the Bradley Fire & Police Commission to 
order on Monday, April 7, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
Roll call was taken, present were Chairman Hernandez, Secretary Arrington, Commissioner 
Gonczy, Chief Coy, Chief Travis, Lt. Anderson, and Teresa Richert. 
 
REVIEW/APPROVAL OF MINUTES:   
A motion to accept the March 3, 2014 Regular & Executive meeting minutes was made by 
Commissioner Gonczy and seconded by Chairman Hernandez. Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays)  
Motion carried.  
  
CORRESPONDENCE/COMMUNICATION:  

1. Letter from Chief Coy concerning Promotional testing. He is withdrawing a request for 
the amendment to the Lieutenant Promotion section. Chief is still requesting the proposed 
amendment requiring a (3) year time in grade to be eligible to submit to testing to the 
rank of Sergeant.  

2. Chief Coy suggested that we have John Broihier review our Rules and Regulations 
Chairman Hernandez will contact him to determine if fees will be required.  

3. Chief Coy will submit Officer reviews (evaluation) on 3 Officers at our May meeting. 
4. Chief Coy presented document that one Patrolman has completed 12 weeks of Field 

Training, the Commissioners reviewed and filed the document. 
5. KCC has been reserved for the Fire & Police testing on Saturday, October 4, 2014. 

 
APPROVAL OF BILLS:  None 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

1. Approve changes to the Rules and Regulations for Police and Fire were tabled. 
2. Review files in basement for destruction was tabled. Chief Coy needs to organize  

the area in the basement first. 
3. Review selected sections of Rules and Regulations were tabled until we hear from 

John Broihier.    
 

NEW BUSINESS: None 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Commissioner Gonczy and seconded by 
Chairman Hernandez. Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) Motion carried at 6:40 p.m. to adjourn the 
meeting.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John Arrington, Secretary   
Fire and Police Commission 
JA/tmr 
Cc:  File 


